

## **AN INVITATION**



## Tropical North Learning Academy Year 7 2018 Enrolment Information Sessions

Wednesday 6 September 2017 at 5.30pm

Venue: Smithfield State High School Library

On this evening Mr Paul Charles, Deputy Principal Junior Secondary, will address the parents of students in Year 6 about their enrolment at Smithfield State High School for Year 7 in 2018. Mrs Kellie Winter, Head of Department Junior Secondary, will speak with accompanying Year 6 students about subjects studied at high school.

This evening will be an opportunity for parents to learn about current enrolment procedures, subjects and school policies affecting their purchases and preparations for student entry into high school; and for students to look at the wide range of subjects available for selection at Smithfield State High School.

Enrolment Forms for Year 7, 2018 will be distributed to all parents on the night. Those unable to attend will be able to pick up an enrolment package from our School Office staff.

For more information, please contact our school office:

office@smithfieldshs.eq.edu.au

Phone (07) 4058 4333





